
Miss New Hampshire Scholarship Foundation, Inc. 
P.O. Box 414 Londonderry, NH 03053                                    Tax ID 47-2747816 

 

February 4, 2023 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

The Miss New Hampshire Scholarship Foundation enthusiastically invites you to become a member of 

the 2023 Miss New Hampshire Century Club. The Century Club seeks the support of 100 of our 

competition friends willing to contribute $100 earmarked for scholarships awarded during the Miss New 

Hampshire Scholarship Competition. Membership will not exceed 100 members and will not include 

honorary members: only those who contribute $100 annually will be a part of the exclusive Century Club 

and have access to the benefits listed below. 

 

To join the Century Club, please mail your completed Membership Form and $100 donation to: 

 

ATTN: Janice Mobsby 

Miss New Hampshire Scholarship Foundation 

P.O. Box 414 

Londonderry, NH 03053 

 

Checks must be made payable to Miss New Hampshire Scholarship Foundation. 

 

All members will receive the following benefits: 

• Priority ticket rush selection on March 18.  
o Tickets must still be purchased at regular price; however, Century Club members will be 

able to choose their seats before the general public. 
o Your donation must be received by March 11 to take advantage of this benefit. 
o You will be assigned a priority time to select your tickets on March 18. Tickets may be 

purchased by calling the Miss New Hampshire office at 603-437-9027 or visiting in person 

at 20 E. Broadway 2nd Floor Derry, NH 03038. 
• Free access to open production rehearsals during competition week. 
• Century Club pin to wear during competition week. Every five years of continuous membership 

will be honored with a special anniversary pin. 
• Recognition as a Century Club member during the competition pre-show and on the Miss New 

Hampshire website. 
 

We can attest to the positive impact our scholarships have had in helping Miss New Hampshire 

contestants achieve their educational and long-term personal goals. We hope you will accept this unique 

opportunity to become a Century Club member! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

James Irving 

Foundation President 


